
  
 

Entrance and Footpath Closures 
Due to construction works as part of the new Faith centre 
development, the footpath between Technology and Bronte will be 
closed from Monday 4 April. 

The diagram below highlights alternative routes and access points. 
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Estates and Facilities apologise for any inconvenience 
caused by these works. For any enquiries please contact 

the Estates Help desk on Ext 2550. 
Thank you 


